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REPORT FOR ACTION WITH  
CONFIDENTIAL ATTACHMENT  

 

Orangutan Outdoor Exhibit Project 
 
Date:  March 30, 2022 
To:  Toronto Zoo Board of Management  
From:  Chief Executive Officer 
Wards:  All 
 

REASON FOR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 
 
This report is about litigation or potential litigation that affects the Board of Management 
of Toronto Zoo.  
 

SUMMARY 
 
This report seeks additional funding to support the additional costs incurred to date and 
completion of the remaining construction of the Orangutan Outdoor Exhibit Project. 
 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
The Chief Executive Officer recommends that:  
 
1. The Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo adopt the recommendation outlined in 
Confidential Attachment 1.  
 
2.  The Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo direct that Confidential Attachment 1 
be made public upon the completion of the project. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
The financial impact is dependent on the actions of the Board and support of the 
Toronto Zoo Wildlife Conservancy in respect to Confidential Attachment 1.  
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DECISION HISTORY 
 
In February 2020, the Board approved a budget of $10,500,000 for the orangutan 
project and gave the Chief Executive Officer authorization to award the construction 
tender to a contractor within the approved budget.  The project has been awarded and 
is currently under construction. 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2020.ZB8.5 
 

COMMENTS 
 
Comments for this item can be found in Confidential Attachment 1. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Leona Mitchell 
Director, Facilities & Infrastructure 
lmitchell@torontozoo.ca 
(416) 392-5985 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
Dolf DeJong 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
 
Confidential Attachment 1 
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